
Meadow Brook parents,      May 3, 2017 

We are just a few days away from our healthy lifestyles marathon 

happening this Saturday.  The kid's race starts at 10:00 am at University 

Ave and Center Street in Provo.  We would recommend you show up by 

9:40 for pictures and to get excited for the race.   

Parents are welcome to run with their kids to make sure they are safe 

(even if they didn’t register for the race).  The students start at the finish 

line, run 0.5 miles out and then back again (for a full mile) and then 

receive their medal at the finish line.  

We believe we have picked up the race packets for everyone that 

registered before May 1.  We plan to send these home with the students 

tomorrow (Thursday) at the end of the day.  If you would rather pick up 

the packets rather than leaving them for your child to bring home please 

come by the office before tomorrow at the end of the day.  You could 

also call and tell us to hold it for you and you could pick it up Friday as 

well.  

We are excited to finally have this event here.  It is always exciting to 

see all of the students running and excited about it.     

We would also like all race participants to wear their race shirt and 

their medal on Monday so we can get a school picture.   

Thanks as always for the support. If you haven’t registered I believe that 

you still can but you will need to pick up your race materials on your 

own. 

Mr. Pitcher 

 


